
INFORMATION FOR CONTRACTORS 
AND VIS ITORS

For everyone's personal health and wellbeing we currently have 
hygiene and isolation restrictions in place at AAT.

Please do not enter an AAT facility if you have:

• Any form of respiratory illness or cold or flu like symptoms 

• Been in contact with someone who has had a confirmed case of Coronavirus/ COVID-19

• Returned from overseas travel in the last 14 days

FACILITY ACCESS

Thank you for respecting the Health of our employees


